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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
Q1. Does your organisation have a panel or a 'hoarding panel’, which focuses on supporting adults who hoard in their home?  

OUR RESPONSE:  No, this would be hosted by a Local Authority.
Q2 . If yes, please can you provide me with a copy of the policy/guidance/standard operating procedure/terms of reference that informs the remit of the panel? 

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.  
Q3. Is there policy or guidance in the organisation to support staff, working with or encounter people who self-neglect? 

OUR RESPONSE: There are a number of ways staff are made aware of the importance of self-neglect including the level 2 and level 3 Safeguarding Adults training for clinical staff in the Trust. There is a Safeguarding Policy which includes recognition and identification of self-neglect. The Trust shares lessons learned from incidents and reviews to improve practice pertaining to safeguarding including self-neglect. Staff are also signposted to the local safeguarding adult board website for additional knowledge and training. 

Additionally, the Trust has a safeguarding advice line, Monday-Friday from 9-5pm where the Trust’s specialist safeguarding team provide advice and support regarding matters of both hording and self-neglect.
Q4. If yes, please can you provide me with a copy? 

OUR RESPONSE: This information is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act as it is readily available on the Trusts website. Please see:  https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Safeguarding-and-Public-Protection-Policy-and-Procedures-v2.pdf .




